
AACPA General Membership Meeting 
Las Palapas Mexican Restaurant 
4802 Walzem Road 
San Antonio, Texas 78218 
March 17th, 2015  
Don Carr 
 

(1) Meeting opened at 0930 by President Gilbert DeLaPortilla.   
(2) Gilbert showed everyone present the new Briefcases that AACPA had purchased as a 

fundraiser for AACPA.  The retail price of $25.00 was set. 
(3) Gilbert introduced our Guest Speaker Mrs.  Zainab Arastu Khan who spoke on “Cultural Norms 

With The Asian Community”. 
(4) Each member then introduced themselves and presented information about their organization 

or department and their current involvement toward Crime Prevention. 
(5)  At 11:30 the restaurant notified us that they had mistakenly booked our meeting room for 

another customer’s event.  The meeting us quickly adjourned. 
(6) Our April meeting was moved to April 14th, 2015 to prevent interference with Fiestas’ 

events and most members involvement in the San Antonio Fiestas’ events.  Las Palapas 
Mexican Restaurant on Walzem Road was chosen as the location for April’s general 
membership meeting.  

 

Members attending: 

M Tupper, G Santos, D Nouhan, K Tucker-Engel, P Morales, T Barlow, C Lynch, D Carr,  
B O’Connor, R Nemec, K Iglesias, Z Khan, C Patty, J Soriatos & G DeLaPortilla. 

Guest attending: 

 Captain Patrick Murnin, San Antonio Police Department. 


